
 

More funding for Jordan sporting and community organisations 

 

The latest round of the Palaszczuk Government’s Gambling Community Benefit Fund is 
investing $111,704 in the Jordan Electorate.  

 

Member for Jordan, Charis Mullen said the Gambling Community Benefit Fund was 

Queensland’s biggest one-off grants program delivering up to $55 million each year for 

community groups. 

 

“Sporting clubs and community-based organisations are the backbone of the Jordan 

Electorate and I am glad that we have this grants program to support them in their work, Ms 

Mullen said. 

 

“In Jordan, Camira State School P&C Association will receive $35,000 to refurbish the 

tuckshop,” Ms Mullen said. 

 

“The Springfield Camira Men’s Shed will also receive $11,729 to purchase woodworking 

equipment. 

 

“These are community projects that might otherwise be out of reach without the assistance 
of the Gambling Community Benefit Fund,” Ms Mullen said. 

 

“I was so pleased to be able to connect our local community groups with representatives of 

the Gambling Community Benefit Fund at the recent Jordan Electorate Grants Information 

Evening. 

 

“Having the opportunity to learn about what makes for a successful application should 

mean more groups have the confidence to apply for funding moving forward,” Ms Mullen 
said.  

 

“The Gambling Community Benefit Fund delivers grants for worthwhile projects from $500 
to $35,000 with applications for round 101 now open,” Ms Mullen said. 

 

“If your community-based organisation has a project in mind, the Gambling Community 

Benefit Fund wants to hear about it.” 

 

Applications for round 101 close on May 31, 2019. 

 

For more information or to apply for a Gambling Community Benefit Fund grant, visit the 

Jordan Electorate Office or visit:  http://www.justice.qld.gov.au/grants 
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